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The VA is looking for some help improving questions that will be used in an upcoming survey of
Veterans to understand Veterans’ needs for benefits and services to aid transition and 
employment. Before that survey goes out, VA would like to be sure that the questions are 
phrased clearly and make sense to Veterans. The best way to do this is to get feedback from 
Veterans.     

The VA has partnered with a research group at the Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) to review 
the survey questions with Veterans. The plan is to do this by conducting telephone interviews 
that would be held on a date and time convenient for the participants.  

If you are interested in learning more, please provide your name and contact information below 
and someone from the BLS will contact you within the next week. By providing your contact 
information at this time you are not agreeing to participate, only requesting further information 
so that you can make a decision about participation.      

Thank you very much for considering this additional service to support VA. Your VA care will 
not be affected in any way regardless of what you decide to do, either now or after you find out 
further information. Participation is completely voluntary.

 I am not interested or able to participate at this time. 
 Yes, I am interested in learning more and am providing my name and preferred method 

of contact (phone or e-mail) below:  

 Name:  __________________________
Please contact me by:
 Phone:  ________________________
 E-mail:  ________________________

You can expect someone from the BLS to follow-up with you within the next week.


